MINUTES

Montevallo City Council Special Work Session
June 19, 2017
5:00 p.m. at City Hall

Mayor Hollie Cost, Council Member Rusty Nix, Council Member Tiffany Bunt, Council
Member Matt Walker and Council Member Jason Peterson were in attendance.
Council Member Willie Goldsmith was absent.

Mayor Cost called the Work Session to order at 5:00 p.m.

Mayor Cost explained that this was a Special Work Session dedicated to discussing the
proposed Non-Discrimination Ordinance. She said audience members may be called up by
the council to answer questions but they would not be permitted to otherwise speak.

City Attorneys Bill Justice and Bent Owens were in attendance to answer any questions
and/or concerns the council had regarding the proposed ordinance. Xavier Persad,
Legislative Counsel with the Human Rights Campaign headquartered in Washington, D.C.
answered council’s questions and concerns via Skype.

After a comprehensive discussion of the proposed ordinance and with no action being
taken, the Mayor declared the work session adjourned at 6:10 p.m.

Submitted by:

Herman Lehman
City Clerk





